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Ms. Loraine Miller
Director of Office of Congressional Relations
Federal Trade Commission
Room 404
6th Street and Pennsylvania Avenue NW
Washington, D.C. 20580-0001

Dear Ms. Miller:

Enclosed you will find a copy of a letter to me from Mr. Bacastow.  I believe your
office will be able to address the expressed concerns in a timely and helpful manner.

I would appreciate it if you would send me a copy of your correspondence for my files.
Thank full and fair consideration.you so much for giving these concerns

With warm regards, I am

Sincerely,vx
Bill Frist
United States Senator
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